

Social Distancing Protocol

Do not enter this building if you have a cough or fever

Only resident students and designated University personnel should be on the CSUCI campus.

All events and meetings in this building are canceled until further notice.

If you enter this building, you must:

- Maintain a minimum six-foot distance from one another
- Follow all signs, marking and posted occupancy restrictions for social distancing
- Sneeze and cough into a cloth or tissue or, if not available, use your elbow
- Do not shake hands or engage in any unnecessary physical contact
- CDC and CDPH recommend that everyone wear a cloth face covering

This facility uses additional measures to protect public health including:

- Cleaning and disinfecting common areas at least daily
- Disinfects all payment portals, pens, and styluses after each use
- Disinfecting all high-contact surfaces frequently
- Soap and water for handwashing are available in each restroom
- Hand sanitizers are available in publicly accessible areas and near entrances
- Disinfectants and related supplies are available to all designated employees upon request
- Non-designated employees should work from home and not be in this building

Questions or comments about this protocol may be directed to Peer Gerber- Director of Environmental, Health and Safety at 805-437-8847 or e-mail peer.gerber@csuci.edu